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 We are being regulated and mandated to death in Oregon. People who work depend 

on their diesel rigs to help them either get the job done or transportation. Not every 

one is a rich legislator that can afford to replace their rigs with inefficient and over 

priced vehicles. Why worry about trucks and such when you let millions of acres of 

trees burn every year and dont seem to realize just how much damage that does to 

air quality. But you cut back the grass seed growers from burning off their fields.  This 

is a waste of time and resources that isnt going to help the working class people that 

pay your salaries. 


